PMLA Bulletin
The Official Association semi-monthly E-bulletin.

Edition: Friday, October 27, 2017

Halloween Costume Party at the Pine Mountain Lake 19th Hole Lounge
Saturday, October 28th

8 pm 'til Close
Drink Specials, Live Music and a Costume Contest!

For more information please call the 19th Hole Lounge at - (209) 962-8636

Entertainment Schedule for the Grill at Pine Mountain Lake
Saturday, October 28th (Halloween Party) - Burn Permit
November

Friday, November 3rd - Karaoke

Saturday, November 4th - The Blue Band

Saturday, November 11th - Stomp Box

Saturday, November 18th - James Faifua and the Jukes

Saturday, November 25th - Kickstart

For more information please call the Grill at - (209) 962-8636

November Wine Tasting and Dinner Event at the Grill

Thursday, November 9, 2017 - 5pm to 7pm

$27 per person plus tax

Brought to you by Southern Glazers Wine and Spirits
Menu: Glazed Ham Dinner

All wines featured will be offered at discounted prices for this night only



Reservations required. Please call (209) 962-8638

Thanksgiving Buffet at the Grill at Pine Mountain Lake

All of your Thanksgiving Dinner Favorites
Thursday, November 23rd

Seatings: 11am, 1pm, 3pm

$35 - Adults

$29 - 65 or Better

$15 - Kids (6-12)

FREE for Kids 5 & under

All prices are plus tax

Reservations are required for this event

Please call (209) 962-8638

Employment Opportunities at PML

We seek to fill the following positions

e Experienced Line Cook at The Grill
e Full-Time Hospitality and Event Coordinator at the Grill
e Dispatch/Patrol Officer - Department of Safety

Online application and job descriptions are located on the Pine Mountain Lake website
at www.pinemountainlake.com

Deadline for Removing Boats from the Marina is October 31st

Members who store their boats at the Marina must remove their boats by Tuesday,
October 31st. For more information please call (209) 962-8604.



PML Annual Veteran's Day Golf Tournament

This annual event is held at Pine Mountain Lake Golf & Country Club. This year’s event
will be held on Saturday, November 11th and will start at 11:30 am. This annual event
is held:

e To Honor Tuolumne County’s Fallen Heroes.

e To Honor our Armed Forces and their commitment to protect our Country.

e To raise funds for The Fisher House, Palo Alto. The Fisher House is an
organization who assists families of Military personnel who are going through
medical situations. The Fisher House offers room and board at no charge to the
families.

e To enjoy a round of golf with your family and friends.

Prior to the 11:30 am shotgun start and after the event there are a number of festivities
planned as follows:

9:30 Tournament Check-In; Putting, Chipping & Long Drive Contests begin to

the soothing sound of Bagpipes

10:20 First Tee Ceremony

10:30 “Missing Man” Formation Fly Over

10:40 Parade of Support Services

10:45 Grand Salute to Military Services

10:50 “National Anthem”

10:55 21 Gun Salute

11:00 Taps

11:30 “Trumpet the Charge” Shotgun Start

5:00 Cocktails

5:30 Awards

6:00 Dinner

Entry forms are available at the Golf Shop or call (209) 962-8620 for more information.

Free Golf Instruction Clinic for Youngsters 17 and Under!

Our Golf Professional, Mike Cook and his staff offer free golf instruction for kids on
Saturday's at 1 pm. Please call the PML Golf Pro Shop to sign up or get more
information. (209) 962-8620.




PML Golfing information

Information on PML golfing groups, tournaments and events can be found on the PML
Website and the link below:

Men's Golf Club - http://pmImgc.com/

Pine Mountain Lake Golf & Country Club
Hidden Jewel Rate!

$45 per player

Seven days a week after 11 am

Includes Green and cart fees and range balls
Good for up to 4 golfers after 11 am

Call (209) 962-8620 for reservations

Up to 10 days in advance

Expires December 31, 2017

Not valid for tournament play.

PML Golf Course Always Open to the Public!

Pine Mountain Lake Golf Course starts "Shotgun" Season on November 6th
Winter is quickly approaching, and with the cooler temperatures early morning frost
makes it very difficult to prepare the golf course for morning play. As a result,
beginning on November 6th (the day after daylight savings ends) we will be starting all
play in an 11:00 am shotgun.

If you are not familiar with what a shotgun start is; a shotgun start is where all players
are assigned a starting hole and everyone starts their round on their assigned hole at
11:00 am.

Property owners can reserve a spot in the 11:00 am shotgun up to 2 weeks in advance
by calling the PML Golf Pro Shop at (209) 962-8620.

Join a PML Group!

PML has several fun organized groups to join based on personal interest. If you are a
pilot, golfer, boater, tennis player or pickleball enthusiast, there is a group for you. For



a list of these groups and others and their contact information, please visit the PML
Website link at http://www.pinemountainlake.com/?page_id=279

Some of the groups have their own websites and these links are listed as well.

Annual Budget and Assessment Mailing to the Membership

The 2018 PMLA Budget and Assessment packets will be mailed out on December 1,
2017. If you are a member who has moved or changed your address in the last year,
please check with the Administration Office at (209)962-8600 to verify that we have
your correct address on file.

While you are at it, why not give us an email address and join our Email Opt-In
Program? Less paper, less waste! Email Opt-In members receive the bulk of the budget
and assessment information via email. If you are already an Email Opt-In member,
please check with PML Administration to verify that we have your correct email address
on file.

We want you to receive your 2018 Assessment/Budget Packet in a timely fashion and
save you and your Association time and money.

IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED YOUR 2018 PACKET BY DECEMBER 15, 2017,
Please contact the PML Administration Office at (209) 962-8600.

PMLA FIRE SAFETY STANDARDS

FIRE CONDITIONS have the potential to be extremely hazardous even in the Fall.

e Tree Mortality

e Drought

e Late Season Precipitation

have intensified conditions and pose an even greater threat to our area. For that
reason, we are assisting property owners by actively inspecting the perimeter of ALL
3,418 lots in PML .

We are looking at each lot and checking for fire safety regulations as required by the
State of California.

Please refer to your fire safety mailer which was mailed in May for tips on how to be
fire safe or go to our website for information at www.pinemountainlake.com or call
(209) 962-1240.



Does PML have your correct Mailing Address?

The 2018 assessment/budget packets will be mailed December 1, 2017. Please be sure
we have a current address on file in the PML Administration Office so you receive your
information in a timely fashion. For more information, please call the PML Admin Office
at (209) 962-8600.

Remaining PML Board Meeting Dates for 2017
October 28th - Budget Meeting (4" Saturday-Begins at 8 am at the Lake Lodge)

November 4th (1st Saturday, begins at 9 am at the Lake Lodge)

No December Meeting

Get PML Association Information from the right source:

PML Administration Office: (209) 962-8600

PML Main Gate, Department of Safety: (209) 962-8615

PML Maintenance Department: (209) 962-8612

CC&R Enforcement-Community Standards: (209) 962-1240

PML Official Website: www.pinemountainlake.com

PML Official Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/PineMountainLakeCA/
Look for the Official PML Logo! - http://www.pinemountainlake.com/

http://www.pinemountainlake.com/?page_id=6923



